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Laura Guy

From: andrew ashcroft 
Sent: 10 June 2025 14:02
To: Laura Guy
Subject: [External] Re: Stanstead Abbotts and St Margarets NDP - Clarification Note

Dear Laura,  
Thanks for your e mail.  
The proposed extended timescale for the response to the clarification note is fine with me. 
 
Kind regards  
Andrew Ashcroft  
Independent Examiner  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 

From: Laura Guy <Laura.Guy@eastherts.gov.uk> 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 1:24:40 PM 
To: andrew ashcroft 
Subject: RE: Stanstead Abbotts and St Margarets NDP - Clarification Note  
  
Hi Andrew, 
  
It was nice to speak to you yesterday. I have added your clarification note to the website and we have 
amended the consultation response document to make it clear rep SASM35 if from Virgin Media and 
SASM45 is from Thames Water.  
  
Regarding your questions, the Parish Councils have asked if they could postpone the response 
deadline until the 21July because they have people on holiday between now and 6 July.  Is that ok? 
  
Kind regards 
Laura 
  
  

 

 

Laura Guy 
Principal Planning Officer  
East Herts District Council 

Sign up to our weekly 
newsletter - Network 
  

             
  
  
  
  
From: andrew ashcroft 
Sent: Monday, 09 June 2025 10:47 
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To: Laura Guy
Subject: [External] Stanstead Abbotts and St Margarets NDP - Clarification Note 
  
Dear Laura 
I trust you are well.  
Further to my recent visit to the neighbourhood area, I attach a clarification note. Please will you send it to 
the parish councils.  
I have suggested an indicative response date which reflects the issues raised in the Note. However, I am 
relaxed at working to a different timetable if this raises specific issues for the parish councils.  
In the interests of openness and transparency, I would be grateful if you would make the Note and the 
responses available on your website.  
Please let me know if there are any queries on the matters raised in the Note. 
I will press on with writing up those elements of the report which are unaffected by the Clarification Note. 
  
Kind regards, 
Andrew Ashcroft 
Independent Examiner 
SA & St M NDP 
  
 
 
The information in this E-Mail is intended for the named recipients only. It may contain privileged and 
confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not copy, distribute or take 
any action or place reliance on it. If you have received this E-Mail in error, please notify the sender 
immediately by using the E-Mail address and then delete the message. The views expressed in this 
message are personal and not necessarily those of East Herts District Council. 
 
Please be aware that E-Mails sent to or received from East Herts District Council may be intercepted 
and read by the Council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with Council policies or 
procedures or regulatory obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purpose of essential 
maintenance or support of the E-Mail system. 
 
All requests for information will be processed in accordance with the relevant legislation. Our Privacy 
Policy has been updated to reflect changes to data protection legislation and can be viewed at 
www.eastherts.gov.uk/dataprotection  
 

Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution 
or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an 
innovator in Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated 
data. Specializing in; Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 


